

# City of Newton, Massachusetts Office of the Mayor

Telephone (617) 796-1100 Telefax (617) 796-1113 TDD (617) 796-1089 E-mail

swarren@newtonma.gov

July 19, 2012

Ms. Kathryn DeCristofaro Senior Field Coordinator, MSBA 40 Broad Street, Suite 500 Boston, Massachusetts 02109

RE: Angier Elementary School, Designer Selection Panel Recommendation

#### Dear Ms. DeCristofaro:

In accordance with the Designer Selection Procedures of the MSBA, the City is pleased to recommend the following individuals to the Designer Selection Panel:

## Chief Executive Officer (designee):

Name:

Maureen Lemieux

Title:

Chief Financial Officer

Address:

1000 Commonwealth Ave, Newton, MA 02159

Email Address:

mlemieux@newtonma.gov

## Superintendent (designee):

Name:

Sandra Guryan

Title:

Deputy Superintendent/Chief Administrative Officer

Address:

100 Walnut St, Newton, MA 02160

Email Address:

Sandy.guryan@newton.K12.ma.us

#### **School Committee:**

Name:

Jonathan Yeo

Title:

School Committee Member; Facilities Group

Address:

100 Walnut St, Newton, MA 02160

Email Address:

ionathanyeo@comcast.net

Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact me.

Sincerely,

Robert R. Rooney

Chair, School Building Committee

Chief Operating Officer

Cc:

Mayor Setti D. Warren

Claire Sokoloff, Chair, School Committee David Fleishman, Superintendent of Schools